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Dear Parents 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in helping us to 

maintain high standards in all areas of our Sixth Form. 

Our sixth formers are ambassadors for the school and role models for the younger members of the 

school community. It is at this time of year that girls may be purchasing new uniform for the next 

academic year so I would like to remind both you and your daughters of our dress code for the Sixth 

Form. The dress code is as follows: 

 Black suit or trouser suit. 

 Hip length jacket, black buttons – no coloured external stitching. 

 Flared / bootleg trousers – not too baggy or with turn ups. 

 Straight, knee length skirt. 

 Plain material, cotton / polyester – not denim, leather, linen, corduroy, or lightweight fabric. 

 No waistcoats. 

 Pale blue blouse or blue striped blouse. 

 Black tights or natural coloured tights (not patterned). 

 Black shoes with a sensible heel – no sling backs or backless shoes. Ankle boots may be worn 
with trousers. 

 Black outdoor coat without fur or other trimmings – not to be worn around school. 

 Scarf – not to be worn around school. 

 Discreet jewellery – pierced ears only. No nose, eyebrow or tongue studs or multiple ear 
piercings. 

 Natural hair colour / highlights. 

 In winter, a plain v-neck jumper may be worn in addition to suit jackets, but not instead of 

suit jackets. 

In particular, may I draw your attention to our dress code relating to skirts, which should be of both 

a suitable length and of suitable material.  All girls should be in full dress code throughout the day. 

This ensures a professional and productive working environment.  

Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr F Lawell 

Assistant Headteacher KS5 
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